
From: Beardsley, Michelle
To: Patrick, Dale P.
Cc: AgreementStateRegs Resource; Collins, Daniel; Henderson, Pamela; Michalak, Paul; Tharakan, Binesh
Subject: Receipt of North Dakota Final Regulations to RATS IDs 2011-2, 2012-1, 2012-4, 2013-1 and 2013-2
Date: Wednesday, October 05, 2016 9:38:57 AM

Dear Mr. Patrick:
 
The Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards has received your letter dated
October 4, 2016, transmitting the North Dakota final regulations to RATS IDs 2011-2, 2012-
1, 2012-4, 2013-1 and 2013-2.  The review has been assigned to Binesh Tharakan, and it
is our goal to complete the review within 60 days. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.
 
-Michelle
Michelle R. Beardsley, Health Physicist
State Regulation Review Coordinator
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ASPB/MSTR/NMSS
Cell phone:  267-884-2305
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